
Summer 2021 Update 

 

Welcome to summer everyone, 

We have missed seeing and speaking with all our friends and supporters of the KDH Foundation. 
Won’t it be nice if we are able to get together this Fall to reconnect with a socially distanced 
outdoor reception in our lovely front garden. 

We are happy to provide you with this update on upcoming foundation activities and news. 

 

$4,410.00                           

Raised for  

KDH Equipment Fund  

and  

Children’s Mental Health  

at the 2021 Annual            

Harry Pratt Memorial BBQ 

 
 

 

Heart of Giving Memorial Garden  

 

Our garden is in full bloom.  

You are most welcome to drop by   

to visit the garden.   
 

If you are interested in  

purchasing a stone in the  

Heart of Giving Memorial Garden     
in memory or honour of a loved one,  

call our office at 613-258-6133 x 157 
 

 



Golf is back!  
We are thrilled to announce that we will be holding our annual Corporate Golf Classic at eQ again this year!         

Golf Day will be Wednesday, September 1st!  Spaces are limited so book your foursome soon!   

Details to follow on our website at www.kdhfoundation.ca or by calling Mary Boucher at 613 258 6133 ext. 157  

As well as golf, we will be holding an online auction throughout the month of August. 

 

 

 

 

 

Watch for updates in the coming weeks. 

 

  

$261,554 for new surgical microscope  

KDH Foundation recently granted $261,554 to Kemptville 
District Hospital to purchase a state-of the–art microscope 

for the operating room at KDH.  

       In collaboration with the Ottawa Hospital,                     
KDH is now performing spinal discectomies.  

This new microscope provides high image definition that    
is essential for these types of intricate surgeries and           
having this microscope will allow KDH to expand it’s        

orthopedic services.  

We were delighted to receive a  
$1,000 donation from Mr. Eric Shewan 

after his recent stay at KDH.           
Mr. Shewan made the donation in 
recognition of the great care he     

received while in Hospital. 

 

There are many ways you can help your local hospital.  
If you would like to make a donation you can do that online at www.kdhfoundation.ca  

or call us at 613-258-6133 x 157. 
We need to work together to ensure our Hospital has the tools to keep our community healthy! 

Thank you! 

Thank you to the  
Kemptville Lions Club for their 

$1,000 donation.  

Call 613-800-6906                       
Donate your car to charity, receive 

a tax receipt!                                            
Remember to specify that you would 

like your donation to go to the 
Kemptville District Hospital Founda-

tion.  

 


